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Thank you, Madame President. 

Myanmar welcomes the delegation of Lebanon to the 37th Session of the UPR Working Group. We commend them for their National Report and the presentation. 

My delegation takes note of Lebanon’s commitment on human rights and recognizes the efforts made by the Government of Lebanon to implement the recommendations made during the UPR second cycle. 

In a constructive spirit, Myanmar would like to recommend Lebanon as follows: -
1. To further strengthen its efforts to eliminate all kinds of discriminations against women;
2. To continue its endeavours to ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the involvement of children in armed conflict; and 
3. To enhance its measures for total elimination of child labour. 
We wish Lebanon every success in its UPR review.
I thank you, Madame President.
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